
 

 

Monday 19th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
I hope you have all had a lovely weekend and I would like to keep you all informed about the many 
exciting events that are taking place this week at Horton Mill. 
Manchester United Foundation: 
We are very lucky to be working with the Manchester United Foundation in partnership with 
Waterhead Academy. Children from Years 5 and 6 will take part in sporting activities for the next 
10 weeks and who knows if we will have any special visitors… 
 
Kaizen Do Karate Academy: 
On Tuesday, the children will be taking part in a ‘Concentration’ session with Kaizen Do Karate 
Academy. The children will have the chance to learn about a martial art and I know they will really 
enjoy their ‘taster’ session. 
 
Women’s CHAI Morning: 
We would like to invite all ladies of our Horton Mill Community to come and join us at our CHAI 
morning each Wednesday morning from 9.00 until 10.30. These sessions are run by Najma Khalid 
and are a fantastic opportunity to socialize, discuss topics linked to school life and matters that are 
important to you. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Birthdays: 
The children are really enjoying being able to come to school in their own clothes to celebrate their 
birthday. Parents have asked if they can bring goodie bags or cakes to share with their child’s 
class. As we are a Healthy School, we cannot allow children to bring sweets or cakes. If parents 
would like their child to bring something to share with their class, then pencils or a class storybook 
would be a nice alternative. Thank you for your understanding with this matter.  
 
Head Teacher’s Award: 
The following children received the Head Teacher’s award last week for showing RESILIENCE by 
Noticing: 
Reception: Halima Haroon  Year 1: Amirah Khan   Year 2: Zeeshan Chowdury 
Year 3: Ramsha Ovais   Year 4: Ashwaq Haque  Year 5: Haleema Tariq 
Year 6: Libah Ahmed 
 
Congratulations to all the children, you should be very proud of yourselves! 
 
Attendance & Punctuality: 
The class with the best Attendance last week was: Year 5 with 91.8% - Well-done Year 5! 
Can I please remind all children and parents that school starts at 8.45. The doors will close at 8.50 
and your child will be given a late mark after 8.50. Thank you for supporting your child to arrive 
to school on time. 
 
Best wishes, 
Zaira Cook 
 

 



 
  


